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OTTAWA, Sth August, 1904.

Sirz-

A letter has been received from Mrs.

Margaret MoKechnie Vianton, stating that the numbers

grinted on Islanda Nos. 1,8 A, and 18 B- of the West

coast of the Saugeen Peninsula do not agree with the

plan, I have to request you to be good enough to

engage any reliable man, or some one now in the

neighborhood to correct the numbers on the Ialands

so as to make them coincide with the plan. He should

also state whether respective values of the Ilands

as noted by the Surveyor are correct.

The Island 18 A,nearest to the large Island

18- is valued at $25.00 and the Island 18 B,farther

away is valued at $40.00.

Your obedient servant,

Fond

Secretary.

W. J. Perguson, Esq.,

Indian Lands Agent,

Wianton,

ont.
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